
 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Expanding STEM and Healthcare Workforce Development 

Education project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Hudson 

Valley Community College, located at 80 Vandenburgh Ave, Troy, NY 12180.  

The funding would be used to acquire updated technology, state-of-the-art laboratory equipment, 

and classroom furniture.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul D. Tonko 

Member of Congress 


